
Canby Kids General Meeting 
October 8, 2009 

The meeting was called to order at 6:40 pm at Couches Restaurant   

In Attendance: 

President: Matt Madeira  
Sec Treas: Vicki Pounds  
Shantel Harney: Member at Large and 
Softball 

Executive Director:  Carol Hassfeld 
Lacrosse:  Frank Lambert 
Soccer:  Peter Kahl 

Minutes:   Minutes from the April 9th meeting were approved. 
 
Treasurer Report:   

Balances as of 10/8/2009 
Admin Money Market: $11,117.84 
Admin Checking:           11.05 
Scholarship CD:      2,266.51 
Fundraiser Account           69.95 
Total:    $13,465.35 

Sports reports: 
  
Lacrosse:  Frank reporting  

• They will be having Elections in November and hope to have new people fill board 
positions.   

• After the November meeting they will have an information meeting for signups in 
January 

• They will be fielding a High School team this year and are interviewing for a coach 
 

Softball:   Shantel reporting 
• Fall Ball is done 
• Nominations will take place in the October meeting with November elections 
• The board is looking for a sport to take over the Super Bowl Breakfast 
• Players numbers for this year were about the same with more scholarships 

 
Soccer:  Peter reporting 

• Player numbers were up a bit from last year, but down from two years ago 
• They have 6 classic teams, up from previous years 
• Soccer hosted 3 tournaments, Mt Hood, Classic Qualifying Tournament were 

providing fields and support and Canby Fall Classic where the club ran the 
tournament. 

 
Office Report: 

• Budget was presented.  Per player fee remains the same at $18 per player. 
 



Old Business:  None 
 
New Business:  None 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:02 pm 

Respectfully submitted 
Vicki Pounds, secretary  

Next meeting is scheduled for December 10 at Couches Restaurant.   


